A Quick Look at Addendum A
Proposed Policy and Procedure Changes
August 8, 2020
At first glance the proposed policy and procedure changes documented in Addendum A (14 pages) appear overwhelming. Thus the reason for preparing this 'Quick Look.'
Page 1 revises the Procedure for Policy 48 'd' to define that once a quorum is established it remains in effect for the duration of the meeting.
Page 3 - 10 revises Policies 31, 34, 44 and 48 to clarify the electronic meeting and voting processes by removing specific requirements and procedures and adding them to a new Policy 51
Page 11 - 13 presents a new Policy 51 that is all encompassing in regards to holding electronic meetings and the subsequent voting therein. It also adds that future meetings may be held remotely at any time if they are found to be as conducive and effective as a physical meeting would be.
Page 14 is a proposal for a new Bylaw 192 to support the new Policy 51. This needs approval by the State Executive Committee after the Annual Meeting but
only if the new Bylaws 221.1 and 222.2  are approved to allow it.
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